Recommendation for CBBIA Small Grants Project

I have been following an ecosystems approach for modelling cholera outbreaks in Africa, mainly Mozambique and South Africa. The main aim of the research work is to develop a prediction model that can predict the most likely date and location of a cholera outbreak with a high level of certainty. This approach is moving away from a narrow uni-disciplinary focus on the epidemiology spread of the disease to a more holistic and integrated ecosystem approach. It will support existing interventions at different levels in order to finally reduce the number of people affected by cholera in the region.  I have interacted with Isayvani Naicker on her work on the ecosystem approach for biodiversity assessment in conservation areas and strongly recommend her for a CBBIA grant in the work she is doing in this area. Her work will contribute to the development of more holistic and integrated solutions to socio-economic and biophysical problems experienced on the continent.

Ms Marna van de Merwe

Environmentek, CSIR

PO Box 395

Pretoria

0001

+27 12 841 3397 (W)

+27 12 841 2689 (F)

mvdmerwe2@csir.co.za

